
Welcome to May! 

 

The end of the school year is fast approaching. Let's all congratulate our community scholars for their 

efforts.  Let us also congratulate their parents for all they have done to keep them focused on the tasks at 

hand as well as their daily support to ensure their child's success!! 

 

A reminder that the Neighborhood Watch meeting with Master Deputy J R Brown will be in meeting room 

A at the  Five Forks Branch Library on 4 May from 6:30-8 PM.   

 

A shout-out to our community Garden Friends and neighbors who have donated time, plantings, and 

materials to keep Briar Oaks beautiful!   

 

Time to finish up that spring cleaning and pass your unwanted treasures to a new home.  Briar Oaks 

Community yard sale will be on May 14, 2022, from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  We’ll place our yard sale sign 

out the week prior so that those who drive down Route 417 can see it.  Our rain date will be May 21st. 

 

Happy almost summer everyone! 

 


